Confidential

Mrs Suzanne Palmer Subpostmistress Post Office® The Grange branch 105 London Road Rayleigh Essex SS6 9AX

3rd February 2006

Dear Mrs Palmer

Suspension

This is to confirm that your contract for services as Subpostmaster at Post Office®, The Grange branch has been suspended with effect from 3rd February 2006.

The suspension is precautionary pending further investigations and your remuneration will cease from this date. Any outstanding remuneration will also be withheld for the period of the suspension and the question of payment of remuneration to you for this period will be determined in accordance with Section 19 paragraph 6 of your Contract For Services on the termination of the period of suspension.

I will contact you again about this matter as soon as possible.

Yours sincerely



Alan Lusher Contracts & Service Manager

Post Office Ltd Maidstone Area Office 1 King Street MAIDSTONE ME14 1BP

Tel: GRO